

## We Value Your Safety

To Our Valued Customers and Partners,

On behalf of everyone at Goldilocks, we would like to inform you of the actions we are taking to ensure that we continue to serve you while we continue to monitor and respond to the evolving coronavirus (COVID-19) situation. More importantly, we would like to let you know that the well-being of our customers and employees are a top priority. More than anything, our hope is that you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy.

We continue to work diligently and specially these past weeks so we can continue to implement the highest health and hygiene as well as sanitation and food safety standards in our restaurants and food deliveries.

Our food safety experts are in close watch of the developments and evolving regulations in the different government organizations like the CDC, FDA and USDA. The Goldilocks restaurant team is also vigilant in learning best practices in the food industry to make sure we are doing everything right for your safety.

We understand that social distancing is a recommended precaution. Therefore, we continue to offer packed food to-go and Door Dash delivery options for your home consumption. Your favorite Goldilocks baked products are also available online at Goldilocks-usa.com.

We wish to thank you for supporting Goldilocks. Our long-standing history of thoughtfully bringing quality bakery products and Filipino cuisine makes everyone in the team resilient during these times. Be assured that we always have your best interest even in this challenging times.

**Goldilocks USA Team**